
 PARISH OFFICE:  

1525 Sheridan Drive,  

Kenmore, NY 14217 

 PHONE: (716) 873-6716  Office 

(716) 873-2214 Fax 

 Rectory Office  

CLOSED 4/4-4/11/2024 

 bulletinstandrew@gmail.com 

Find us on the web: 

www.standrewsrcchurch.org 

Follow us on Facebook: St. Andrew’s 

Parish Kenmore, NY 

  

SCHOOL OFFICE:  

1545 Sheridan Drive,  

Kenmore, NY 14217 

PHONE: (716) 877-0422 Office 

(716) 877-3937 Fax 

www.standrewscds.net 

Hours:  

Mon.-Fri. 7:00AM-3:00PM 

PreK3-Grade 8  

Principal: Mrs. Pamela Giannantonio 

 

BINGO 

Thursday & Friday 7:30PM 

Sunday 7:00PM 

 

2024 WEEKDAY/DAILY MASS 

SCHEDULE FAMILY #17 

Blessed Sacrament 

263 Claremont Ave. 

Tonawanda,NY 

Sun.-9:30am 

Monday – 8am 

Wednesday 6:30pm  

(Confessions 5:45-6:15) 

Thursday 8am 

St Andrew 

1525 Sheridan Drive 

Kenmore,NY 

Sat., 4pm 

(Confessions 3:15-3:45pm) 

Sun., 9:00am & 5:00pm  

Tuesday 12noon 

Wednesday 8:30am 

Thursday 12noon 

 (Confessions 11:15-11:45am) 

Saturday 8:30am 

St John 

1085 Englewood Ave. 

Tonawanda, NY 

Sat., 4pm 

Sun., 8am & 11am  

Mon., Wed., & Fri.- 12noon 

Tues., (Confession 4-5pm) 

Thurs., 8am 

St Paul 

Sat., 5pm 

(Confession: 4:15-4:45pm) 

Sun., 10am 

Tues., & Fri- 8am 

Friday 8am 

St Stephen 

2100 Baseline Rd 

Grand Island, NY  

Sat., 4:30pm 

Confession: 3-4pm 

Sun., 8am, & 11am 

Mon., Tues., Wed., & Fri.-8am 

St Timothy 

565 E.Park Drive 

Tonawanda, NY 

Sun., 7:30 & 10:30am 

Tues., Thurs., & Fri- 10am 

(Confessions 9:15-9:45) 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 

(716) 873-6716 ext. 118 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD 

PANTRY 

Pantry is open every Tuesday from 

9am-11:15am 

 

                                              

 

 

ST. ANDREW’S ROMAN  CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Rev. Michael Parker, Pastor 

Rev. Martin Gallagher, Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Peter Ekanem, Parochial Vicar 

 

Second Sunday of Easter 

April 7, 2024 

 

Camp Turner Summer Registration is OPEN! Space is 

beginning to fill up for the summer. If your child is returning 

for another great summer or has never been to an overnight 

camp before, then take advantage of one of WNY’s best 

summer camps. Camp Turner has been serving children for 

over 100 years in a safe, nurturing, and developmental envi-

ronments. Our first aid and CPR certified staff undergo an 

extensive background check and attend a weeklong dedicat-

ed training to understand how to best serve and care for your 

young ones. You can reach the camp with questions at 716-

354-4555 or email campturner@olvcharities.org. Register 

now online at https://www.campturner.com. 

 

Camp Turner is hiring for the summer! We are recruiting 

college students 18 years or older who are looking to work 

with children ages 7-15 for the summer at camp located in 

beautiful Allegany State Park. Working at camp is very re-

warding for students who want to develop their skills in in-

terpersonal relationships, leadership, communication, group 

work, critical thinking, problem solving and creativity while 

managing a cabin with 5-10 campers each week. Contact 

Camp Director John Mann to set up an interview at 716-417-

6692 or jmann@olvcharities.org. See our job postings and 

apply online at https://www.campturner.com/employment. 

APRIL 

Ongoing… 

First Monday of the Month 7:00-9:00pm Marian  

Ministries in McNulty Hall (Sept.-June) 

Second Monday of the Month 7:00-9:00pm Holy Name   

(Sept. –June)    

Tuesday 9:15-11:30am SVdP Food Pantry in Loyola 

Room 

Tuesday 12:30 pm –3:30 pm Adoration in Church 

Thursday After Noon Mass Novena to Our Lady of  

Perpetual Help 

Wednesday 7:00-9:00pm AA Meeting in Loyola Room 

Adoration & Holy Hour Last Wednesday of each month 

(except June, July, & August) 6-7PM Evening  in 

Church 

Thursday 9:00am-1st & 3rd SVdP Meeting in Food  

Pantry 

Thursday 7:30pm Bingo in McNulty Hall 

Friday 7:30pm Bingo in McNulty Hall 

Saturday 10am Al Anon in Faith Formation Meeting 

Room  (Door #8) 

Sunday 7:00pm Bingo in McNulty Hall 

Prayer for Renewal 
 

In every age, O God, you 
have called us to be your  
people, to be your 
Church.  
In this time, we begin 
anew to discern  
the pathways that will 
lead us, 
your people, closer to 
you.  
Continually Bless our 
journey  
as we proclaim your 
Good News, 
celebrate your saving 
presence among us, serve 
others with charity and 
justice, and steward the 
world you have entrusted 
to our care.  
Send your Spirit to lead 
and guide our Emmaus 
journey as we commit 
ourselves to the renewal 
of our Church 
This we ask through 
Christ our Lord.  
Amen. 

 

Prayer for Vocations 

 God our Father, we 

thank you for calling men 

and women to serve in 

your Son's Kingdom as 

priests,  

deacons, and consecrated 

persons. 

 Send your Holy Spirit to 

help others to respond  

generously and coura-

geously to your call.  

May our community of 

faith support vocations of  

sacrificial love in our 

youth and young adults. 

Amen. 

St. Andrew’s is the school that creates change makers 

CASINO TRIP 
Our next casino trip to the Seneca Allegheny Casino 

will take place on Wednesday April 10. Bus will 

leave St. Timothy’s at 10:45 AM and return at 7:15 

PM. Cost of the trip is $31.00 and is PAYABLE UP-

ON reserving and you will receive $25.00 in slot dol-

lars and $5.00 for food. Reservations can be made by 

calling Donna at 716-838-6449. 

 

“If You Want to Drink, It’s Your 

Business,” 

If You Want to Get Sober, It’s 

OURS.” 

Alcoholics Anonymous 

(716) 853-0388 

Is volunteering on your Spring bucket list? If so, 

consider becoming a Catholic volunteer with Chari-

ties. There is an urgent need for volunteers at the 

Kenmore Pantry, Perry-St. Brigid Pantry, Bishop 

Kmiec Pantry and Lovejoy Pantry. Those interested 

in being a pantry volunteer can call 716-218-1450, 

ext. 2003. Catholic Charities Appeal 2024 is ongo-

ing through June 30. To make a donation today, vis-

it www.ccwny.org/donate or text HOPE4WNY to 

44321 

Coming Soon 

Light of Christ Family bulletin will be introduced next 

weekend– April 13/14th.  

mailto:campturner@olvcharities.org
https://link.rm0005.net/go/-crBm_6kEfyapiy-Eazw9Q2/
mailto:jmann@olvcharities.org
https://link.rm0005.net/go/-crBm_9WFf6sXbw18toRbQ2/
https://link.rm0005.net/go/-crBm_vXhL4khydxSP4srw2/


 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Stewardship in Faith  
March 31, 2024 

 
Regular Collection-$ 8,738.35 

 

Catholic Charities-$39,210.00 

2024 Parish Goal-$72,144.29 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES 

 

Saturday, April 6 

Saturday within the Octave of Easter 

  8:30 Special Intentions by The Michael Family  

  Confessions 3:15-3:45pm 

  4:00 Russell Bellaro by Decimo Cicero   

Sunday, April 7  

Second Sunday of Easter 

  9:00 Jerry Braun by Family  

  5:00 Richard Livingston by Family   

Monday, April 8 

The Annunciation of the Lord 

Weekday-NO MASSES 

Tuesday, April 9 

Easter Weekday  

  12:00 Stephanie Gatas by Jim & Laurette Irwin 

Wednesday, April 10 

Easter Weekday  

  8:30  Maryanne Snyder by Family  

Thursday, April 11 

Saint Stanislaus, Bishop and Martyr  

Confessions 11:15-11:45am 

12:00 (Birthday Remembrance) Anna Thorvaldsen  

           by daughter, Carol  

Friday, April 12 

Easter Weekday  

NO MASSES 

Saturday, April 13 

Easter Weekday  

Saint Martin I, Pope and Martyr 

  8:30 Charles Randazzo by Family  

 Confessions 3:15-3:45pm 
  4:00 For the Intentions of Jonathan Price by Andrea Price  

Sunday, April 14 

Third Sunday of Easter 

 9:00  Arthur Parks by Family  

 5:00  Anthony & Josephine Zgoda by Family  

 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Phone:(716) 873-6716 option #3 ext. 311 
 

“When I was hungry; you gave me to eat, when I was 

thirsty, you gave me to drink.” 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If the Spring season has you going through your closet, 

please remember to donate any gently used clothing to 

SVdP. Please deposit any clothing donations in the blue 

bins located next to the garages on Lowell Rd. Whatever 

you have that is clean & not wearable, place in a bag  

labeled RAGS & deposit in bins.  

Thank you! 

May God Bless us all.  

MARIAN MINISTRIES 

 

Marian Ministries will meet on Monday, May 6, at 

7:00.  Representatives from women’s groups from other 

parishes within Family #17 will join us.  Come to learn 

about each one so that we may make the best decision for 

our future.  We’ll also enjoy tasty refreshments and the 

company of good friends.   

We pray for the repose of the souls of 

 

Charles Randazzo 

Arthur Parks 

 

Eternal rest, grant unto them,  O Lord, and 

let perpetual light shine upon them. 

 May their souls and the souls of all the 

faithful departed, through the mercy of God, 

rest in peace. Amen. 

The Sanctuary Lamp is lit in memory of 

 

Roger Novits  

 

by Family  

Wishing all Lancers, school faculty and staff a wonderful 

Spring break!  

Safe travels-rest, relax and enjoy! 

 

A VOCATION VIEW “Whose sins you forgive are for-

given.” God’s mercy is shown most clearly through the 

Sacrament of Confession, which Jesus gave to the Apos-

tles in today’s Gospel. Who will administer this Sacra-

ment in our day to those in need of God’s mercy? Could it 

be you? Contact Fr. Dave Baker at 716-847-5535 or  

buffalovocations.org 

Looking back...Moving Ahead 

 
 Saturday, April 27— HSA School Family;  
      Celebration of Lancer—School Families 
 Monday, May 13—May Crowning, 6:30pm in the 

Church. Whether you are the oldest or the 
       youngest, come celebrate this tradition with all the  
       parishes in the Family. 
 Saturday, May 18— Bon Voyage Boozy Bingo and 

Basket Raffle—this is for the entire St. 
      Andrew’s Community: Parish, school, and alumni.      
      Campus walk throughs will be available.  
  Sunday, June 2—Celebrate the Legacy of St.  
       Andrew’s: Mass, 12:00 noon in Church followed by 
       Luncheon in McNulty. Bring your photos, banners,  
       any memento you want to share (and take 
       back home). Everyone invited-- previous clergy,  
       staff, parish groups, all parishioners will pray 
       and celebrate together. 
 Saturday, June 22— Holy Name celebrates  
      St. Andrew’s—this is for the entire St. Andrew’s 
      Community. Campus walk throughs will be available. 
  Sunday, June 23—Mass of Thanksgiving, 2:00 in 

Church with Reception and blessings after. 
       Joseph McHenry, newly ordained to the Priesthood,  
       will say his first local Mass at St. Andrew’s.              
       Joe has been a member of the parish since birth and   
       attended St. Andrew’s Country Day School.          
       Come to wish him well and get his blessing! 
 Sunday, June 30—Closing Mass for St. Andrew’s, 

11:00am in Church. This will be the only Mass 
       in our Church on this day. We need to be together…       
       pray together…and leave together. 

FROM OUR BROTHERS & SISTERS AT  

SAINT TIMOTHY’S 

 

Greetings to St. Andrew’s Parishioners,  

 

The Parish Council of St. Timothy’s is writing to you to 

convey our heartfelt thoughts as you are commencing 

this difficult journey in the coming months. We are fully 

aware that there are many parishes in the Diocese of Buf-

falo that may likely join you on this path, however, given 

that we have been melded into this Light of Christ Fami-

ly, your pain is keenly felt in our parish as we are sure it 

is within the entire family. We want you to know that we 

are supporting you spiritually and want to offer any assis-

tance that may be feasible as you undergo this transition.  

Our hope for you is that our Lord Jesus Christ and His 

Blessed Mother envelop you with their love and guidance 

as you look for your new spiritual home.  

 

Your Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  

 

St. Timothy’s Parish Council  


